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I am adamantly opposed to House Bill 2301! The last thing wealthy heirs and 

heiresses need is to become wealthier!  Over the decades, inheritance taxes have 

been so reduced that the rich-poor gap has ever widened, and why, to hoard, to 

travel, to buy luxury goods? Farms and other family land passed down are 

adequately protected in Oregon law, from loss. There is no reason to further benefit 

the haves while taking from those who have less, by reducing state revenue. A crazy 

low rate is an insult to the fairness we stand for as Oregonians. NO to House Bill 

2301!! 


